MAY 1 6 1995

Dr. Mildred McClain
720 Maupas Avenue
Savannah, GA 31401

Mr. Robert H. Slay
P. O. Box 192
Beech Island, SC 25842

Dear Dr. McClain and Mr. Slay:

SUBJECT: Foreign Research Reactor (FRR) Spent Nuclear Fuel Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS)

I was very pleased to see the Citizens Advisory Board recommendation pertaining to the
FRR. Spent Nuclear Fuel EIS.

Since this EIS is under the direct management of Headquarters, we have forwarded your
recommendation to the Office of Spent Nuclear Fuel. Savannah River Operations Office
(SR) staff has coordinated with the Office of Spent Nuclear Fuel to ensure that your
recommendation has been incorporated into the screening and performance criteria for
determining a preferred altemnative.

SR representatives will provide further details on how this recommendation has been
incorporated in the decision making process for the' FRR EIS at the Nuclear Materials
Management Subcommittee meeting on May 18, 1995. y

Thank you again for your recommendation and your interest in Savannah River Site
issues. Should you need any additional information or if you have any questions, please
contact me or Tom Heenan at 803-725-8074.

Sincerely,

Btstwst Signsd by £.5. Chapst fo

Mario P. Fion
PM&CD:VLG:ap Manager

DB-95-0172



